
   

PURCHASE AREA DEVELOPMENT DISTRICT SEEKS  

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS  

FOR LEGAL COUNSEL 

The Purchase Area Development District (PADD) is accepting letters of qualifications from 

attorneys interested in becoming our general counsel.  The PADD is a multi-faceted 

governmental agency serving the human and social needs of the citizens and the development 

and management needs of the local governments of our eight-county region.  The District is 

made up of 4 distinct internal departments: 

• Community and Economic Development (including housing & business lending) 

• Aging Services and Independent Living (including Medicaid Waiver) 

• Workforce Development  

• Finance and Administration 

Additional information on the PADD can be found at www.purchaseadd.org.  

The legal counsel for the PADD typically provides services in two principal areas:  human 

resources management and federal and state programmatic and legal compliance.  Other areas 

arise on an as needed basis. In recent years, the majority of counsel has been in the field of 

competitive procurement and human resources, including employment law, employee discipline, 

and employee separation.   

 

Experienced attorneys and/or law firms who wish to be considered as potential service providers 

are asked to write, describing their human resources, governmental operations, and general legal 

expertise and experience; and proposed fee structure.  The names and experience of all 

individual attorneys proposed to provide legal counsel to the PADD also should be identified. 

 

Selection criteria is as follows:   

 

Human Resources Experience---60% 

Other Legal Experience---20% 

Price---20% 

 

Send responses to:  

 

Jennifer Beck Walker, Executive Director 

PADD 

P.O. Box 588 

Mayfield, KY 42066 

270-247-7171 

 

Deadline: On or before 4:30p.m., Friday, July 13, 2018 


